
Dear Partner,

I’m amazed and thankful for religious freedom that our nation has preserved for 400 years! 
It was 400 years ago when more than a hundred pilgrims boarded a cargo vessel called the 
Mayflower. After ten grueling weeks at sea during the height of storm season, they dropped 
anchor near the tip of Cape Cod on November 11, 1620. The reason for their exhausting 
and courageous voyage was a search for freedom—religious freedom. Since then millions 
more have come to the shores of America seeking a safe haven of liberty. 

Although I was born here, my childhood was spent in South America. My parents were 
missionaries to Chile. We arrived right after that country had fought to overcome 
communism. Living conditions were very different. So religious freedom is one reason 
I’m thankful during this Thanksgiving season.

Later during my college years, I served as a student missionary. I’ve lived and visited other 
parts of this world where freedom is restricted and living conditions are dire. Each time 
I returned to America with a greater sense of appreciation for the privilege of living here.

It’s also a blessing that in freedom we can continue to share the Good News of the Gospel. 
LifeTalk Radio broadcasts 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, across this nation and around 
the world. As a result, people are connecting with Christ and lives are changing. Your 
support helps make it possible.

We know LifeTalk is impacting lives when listeners tell us this:

Your Story Hour Special

Enjoy special Your Story Hour Thanksgiving programs 
on the LifeTalk Radio Network (Main Channel) 
Persecuted and Betrayed 
Wednesday, November 25, 7:00 pm (Eastern)  
The First Thanksgiving
Thursday, November 26 at 7:00 pm (Eastern) 

These and other great programs will also be broadcast 
at additional times on our Kids Channel. For a complete 
program schedule please visit: LifeTalkKids.net



To help celebrate religious freedom, please listen to LifeQuest 
Liberty, a program that airs weekly at 12:05 pm ET on the 
LifeTalk Radio Network. Here are two interesting topics:

Wednesday, November 11, Veterans Day
The Right to Assemble: Should churches bring their flock together 
for in-person worship even in the midst of a deadly pandemic? 
This is a hot topic with voices sounding on both sides of the vestibule.
 
Wednesday, November 18
Freedom to Be Unkind: Do we have the right to say anything we want 
about anything we choose? Are our words protected by law? This program 
examines that question from both a worldly and divine perceptive.

“LifeTalk Radio makes a difference in my life—it encourages me, inspires me, and helps me 
to hope and trust in Jesus.”

Another shared this: “LifeTalk Radio has changed my life! I was a Buddhist who became a 
born-again Christian. Listening to LifeTalk Radio has deepened my walk with God. I listen 
every day and follow along in my Bible.”

A listener from Japan wrote: “Through your program God talks to me every day and gives me 
strength spiritually. I want to know more and more about God and want to get closer to Him. 
Please pray for me.”

Another commented: “LifeTalk Radio is a lifeline to both my wife and me. It keeps the Spirit 
of God in our home.”

Do we realize how fortunate we are to be living in freedom? There are countries where listening 
to Christian programming is forbidden. Other countries persecute and kill people for their 
Christian faith.

During this Thanksgiving season, would you join me in thanking God for the many blessings 
we enjoy, including LifeTalk Radio? And thank you for helping to make a difference in lives by 
helping to support this media ministry that keeps you (and millions of others) connected to Christ. 

This month, I’d like to send a special gift to everyone who shares a donation of $10 or more. 
It’s our way of thanking you for your faithful and ongoing support. LifeTalk is your ministry. 
It’s one way you help witness for Jesus. Because of you, listeners are connected with Christ.

This year we’ve seen many changes due to the worldwide pandemic. But LifeTalk stepped out 
in faith to create LifeTalkKids.net to connect children with Jesus Christ. Right now we are 
developing a new mobile app that will soon be ready for you to enjoy. These advances require 
funding, so please consider sharing a thank offering with LifeTalk this month.

When I was growing up, I used to hear about a giving opportunity called “week of sacrifice.” 
The concept was to give a week’s earning to support ministry. A week’s salary can mean quite a 
sacrifice for many of us. Yet, I’m reminded of the sacrifice Jesus made. He gave all, including his 
life, so that you and I can live eternally. This month my family and I have decided to show our 
appreciation for all our blessings by giving a sacrificial-sized offering to support LifeTalk Radio. 
I invite you to do the same. Please pray about it and let God guide you in your giving as you open 
your heart to him.

One more thing . . . As we celebrate Veterans Day, I’m thankful for the many veterans who, like 
my boyhood hero Desmond Doss, have served in the military to protect the religious freedom 
we enjoy in the USA.

God bless America! And God bless you for making a difference! 

John Geli 
Manager/Director LifeTalk Radio

P.S. November is our annual SHARE month. Will you join me this Thanksgiving month in 
sending a thank offering to LifeTalk? Each tax-deductible donation of $10 or more will receive 
a thank-you gift along with a receipt. Please use the handy enclosed reply card, or go online to 
LifeTalk.net and click the “donate” button. LifeTalk’s ministry depends on the faithful support 
of our listeners and partners. Thank you for choosing to making a difference!


